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Shooting injures one at former school site

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Nov. 27, 2021

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. — Charleston County deputies responded around 8:40 p.m.
Friday, Nov. 26, 2021, to reports of gunfire at 714 Lincoln Road, McClellanville, which is the
former Lincoln High School. On scene, they found several vehicles there for an alumni
basketball game, but people denied knowing about any shooting.

Meanwhile, dispatch received two calls from people reporting that their vehicles had been shot.
Both cars had been at the incident location. During the investigation, deputies found a third
vehicle at the scene that had been hit by gunfire.

A gunshot victim also showed up at a local hospital with an injury that was not life-threatening.

Detectives continue to investigate the circumstances of the shooting. Anyone with information
can call dispatch at 843-743-7200 or Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.

The incident report is available upon request to akn charlestoncounty.org.
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